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         3rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
The School’s Challenge 2024 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the School’s Challenge, which will take place during the 
Plymouth Half Marathon on Sunday 28th April 2024. 
 
Before Sunday 28th April, the children will complete a series of runs, which can be achieved and verified at school. 
On the day, the children will complete their final mile on The Hoe! 
 
The entry fee is £15.00 per pupil and includes a race number, event t-shirt and medal. To build up to 12.1 miles, we 
will be starting a running club for those wishing to take part. More details will follow in the New Year.  
 
I need to send off the entry form and money by Monday 5th December. If you would like your child to take part in 
the above activity, please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible. Please note, this event is only available 
to children in Key Stage 2. Late forms and payments will not be considered. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss N Hudson 
PE Lead 
 
 

The School’s Challenge 2024 
 
 
 

I give consent for my child……………………………………………………………………….. Class……………………… to take part in the 
School’s Challenge on Sunday 28th April 
 
I enclose my £15 registration fee □ (cash only please) 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………….. date…………………………………. 
 
 
Emergency contact number……………………………………………………………………. 
 
T-shirt size (please circle) Child Medium  (7-8)  Child Large  (9-11)  Child X Large  (12-13)  Adult X Small             
Adult Small   Adult Medium 
         


